
 
 

        
         

         

             
                

                

From: Gidiere, Stephen 
To: Stein, Mark 
Subject: Doc. 225 
Date: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 12:55:57 PM 

https://www3.epa.gov/region1/npdes/merrimackstation/pdfs/ar/AR-225.pdf 

P. Stephen Gidiere III, Partner, Balch & Bingham LLP 
1901 Sixth Avenue North • Suite 1500 • Birmingham, AL 35203-4642 
t: (205) 226-8735 f: (205) 488-5694 e: sgidiere@balch.com 
www.balch.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any attachments may be confidential and/or privileged and are therefore 
protected against copying, use, disclosure or distribution. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us 
immediately by replying to the sender and double deleting this copy and the reply from your system. 
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